
Subject: PandaRoot meeting, 31th of March, 10:00 EVO
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Mon, 29 Mar 2010 17:33:45 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

This Wednesday we will have our next PandaRoot meeting. Tentative agenda items:

1) General items

- Fluka & VMC
- upcoming workshops/events
- ...

2) Forum-related items

- STT code changes, report and consequences (Lia) -
http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=tree&goto=10461&rid=981&S=946a02b8347d89e91707581eef92e617#msg_10461
- PndRecoMultiKalmanTask -
http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=tree&goto=10417&rid=981&S=946a02b8347d89e91707581eef92e617#msg_10417
- fDetectorId (Radek) - http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=tree&goto=10365&rid=981&S=946a02b8347d89e91707581eef92e617#page_top

3) A.O.B.

Hope to hear you then,

Johan.
